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Physician telehealth services: introduction letter to general practitioners

[Insert date]
Dear [insert GP name]
TELEHEALTH CONSULTATIONS NOW AVAILABLE
I am writing to advise that [insert practice name/physician name] is now equipped to conduct video consultations online.
Telehealth offers physicians, general practitioners and other health care workers an alternative way of reaching patients by promoting  a complementary approach to traditional on-site health care delivery. As well as significantly reducing the barriers commonly experienced by some patients in accessing specialist care such as travel, time and cost, telehealth can be used to enhance and simplify ongoing specialist services to patients whose access might otherwise be limited. 
Telehealth can also be used to improve peer-to-peer interactions between physicians and general practitioners (and other health care workers)

If you would like further information about our telehealth service please contact [practice manager/support staff name] on [insert contact information].  

[I/we] look forward to working with you to optimise positive patient care outcomes through telehealth. 
Kind regards

[Insert Physicians name]

